
Dear Sir / Madam,

As a 20 year resident of Barnet, but who lives very close to the border with Enfield, I am writing to object to the 
proposals for extensive building on green belt designated land, specifically, Policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87, and 
Figure 3.11; Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet 
Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364; Policy SA54, page 374; and Policy SA62 page 383 and SP 
CL4 pages 277-279.

These would necessitate the dedesignation of green belt areas for housing and other purposes.

These sites are part of the historic former royal hunting grounds of Enfield Chase, a beautiful and rare landscape 
whose loss would cause permanent harm not only to the areas themselves but not to the character of LB Enfield. 
I have enjoyed exploring some of this beautiful scenery over the past 20 years and would be appalled if it were 
to be built on and its character permanently altered.

One of the pleasures of living here is the accessibility of the natural world while still living in London - woods, 
fields, streams, parks. It would be a tragedy were these to be permanently lost in the aforementioned areas 
which have hitherto been protected and retained as they were.

 I also wish to lodge my opposition to Policies SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279; these would mean 
the transfer of some of Whitewebbs Park (a public amenity), into private hands, and to Policy SA52 page 372, 
which would see the removal of part of Rammey Marsh, (public amenity and wildlife haven) from the green 
belt.

There is already enough construction work and high-density housing going on in this part of London, hitherto 
an attractive and tranquil area.

Please reconsider these proposals, which would have permanent damaging effects on the area’s natural assets.


